
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Library officially began last week!  Please have your child keep it in the special Library bag 
I have provided so that food/drinks do not spill on it!  Help your child keep the book and 
Library bag in their backpack when they are not reading it.  That way it will always be 
there when we go to the library.  Let’s try to get 100% of our library books returned on 
time!  
 

Our school-wide at home reading incentive, Leap Into Literacy, begins in October. Look 
for the information and recording sheets that will be coming home in your child’s 
homework folder next week. 
 

          Love, 
         Mrs. Hofmann 
 

 
¶ PICTURE DAY will be Tuesday, 
October 8th. 
 

¶ MONDAYS – 
Homework Folders DUE 

 

¶ WEDNESDAY ENVELOPES 
need to be returned empty each 
Thursday.  If you still have it, please 
return it to me. 
 

¶ THURSDAYS –  
Laneview Spirit Wear Day 

(Laneview Leopard Shirts/Sweatshirts) 
 

¶ LIBRARY DAY is Friday 
(please keep library books 

in library bag  & in backpacks) 
 
 

 

Thank you to all the parents who have 
joined PTA!  Our PTA has a donation 
and membership drive going on right 
now.  PTA supports many school wide 

programs!  
 
 

This Week’s News: 
 

Notes & Reminders: 
 

Upcoming Events: 
: 

 

¶  60 heavy-duty white Chinet 
paper plates 

 

Donations: 
 

September 23, 2019 
 


